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CHAP. 25. 
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limited to 1,000. 
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PITTSFIELD, H. AND ST. A. R. R. CO.-TROUT, ETC.-BANGOR INS. CO. 

Chapter 25. 
An aot to amen.d the oharter of the Pittsfieid, Hartland and St. Albans Railroad Com. 

pany. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Representatives in Legis­
lature assembled, as follows: 

SECT. 1. Section two of chapter one hundred and forty-eight 
of the special laws of eighteen hundred and sixty-nine, is hereby 
amended so that the minimum amount named Oat which said com­
pany shall fix their capital stock shall be one thousand shares 
instead of two thousand shares as now provid~d. 

SECT. 2. This act shall take effect when approved. ° 

Approved- February 1, 1872. 

(Jhapter 26. 

An aot to repeal" an aot to prevent the destruotion of trout Bud piokerel in the town of 
Turner." 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Rep1'esentatives in Legis­
lature assembled, as follows: 

SECT. 1. An act entitled "oan act to prevent the destruction of 
trout and pickerel in the town alf Turner," approved March seven­
teen, in the year of our Lord one thousand eight hundred and 
seventy, is hereby repealed. 

SECT. 2. This act shall take effect when approved. 

Approved February 1, 1872. 

Chapter 27. 
An act to inoorporate the Bangor Insumnoe Company. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Representatives in Legis­
lature assembled, as follows: 

SECT. 1. Francis Mo Sabine, William C. Crosby, George Stetson, 
William P. Wingate, Charles Hayward, John S. Chadwick, Willard 
Cutter, Manuel S. Drummond, George K. Jewett, Arad Thompson, 
Matthew Lincoln and Isaac Danforth, with their associates and 
successors be, and they hereby are made a body corporate and 
politic by the name of the Bangor Insurance Company, and may 
exercise all the powers and privileges which are now held by 
similar companies incorporated in this state, and may make insur­
ance against losses by fire, lightning, sea and inland transporta­
tion, and make such by-laws as they may deem advisable, not 


